MAYOR Michael R. Jennings

CITY RECORDERApril Lamberson

CITY CLERK Lisa Baines



ALDERMEN
Laura Cromer - Vice Mayor
Kristie Cantrell
Howell Roberts
Stephen Casey
Caleb Barrett
Larry Byrd

November 28, 2023

State of Tennessee
Department of Environment and Conservation
Division of Water Resources
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-1102

Attention: Adam Bonomo

Dear Mr. Bonomo:

Thank you for your letter of October 27, 2023.

Modifications have been made to the permit to satisfy part 1(a) of the letter.

Regarding part 1(b), a clause has been added to the permit stating the necessity for the use of a SOP.

Technical Plating is working with the City to determine what, if any, changes need to be made to its covered floor drains.

Modifications have been made to the permit to satisfy part 2(a), (b) and (c).

It was the intention of this letter to fully respond to your letter of October 27, 2023. Should you wish to discuss the content of this letter, or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Michael R. Jennings, Mayor